
ANNUAL PUBLIC NOTICE OF CAREER-TECHNICAL
EDUCATION OPPORTUNITIES

Each year, Worthington Schools offers career-technical education programs at Thomas
Worthington High School and Worthington Kilbourne High School. These programs are designed
to prepare youth for a broad range of employment and training services and are offered under the
guidance of certified teachers, counselors and cooperative education coordinators. The following
is a list of programs or courses being offered this year and criteria for admission.

Program (or Course) Criteria for Admission

Engineering - Project Lead the Way None

All career-technical education programs follow the district’s policies of non-discrimination on the
basis of race, color, national origin, sex, gender identity and disability in all programs, services,
activities and employment. The lack of English language proficiency is not a barrier to admission or
participation.

For general information about these programs, contact:

Neil Gupta, Ed.D.
ngupta@wscloud.org
(614) 450-6031

Inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies should be directed to:

Title IX Coordinators:
Angie Adrean - Report from Students Randy Banks - Report from Staff
aadrean@wscloud.org rbanks@wscloud.org
614-450-6016 614-450-6017

Section 504/ADA Coordinators:
Renee Brinson (PreK-6) Beth Reyna-Williams (7-12)
rbrinson@wscloud.org ereyna-williams@wscloud.org
614-450-6081 614-450-6014

This notice is available in large print, on audio tape and in Braille.
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